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Stopping legal gun owners with concealed carry permits from carrying concealed 

weapons will not stop the crime that you seek to address. Concealed permit holders 

are more responsible statistically than even police officers. Concealed carry is not a 

problem. Criminal activity is the problem and this bill will not stop criminals from being 

criminals. It will only stop honest citizens from being able to protect themselves and 

others.  


